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Friday 13th December 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we near the end of the Autumn term, we wanted to take the opportunity to update you on 

some changes to staffing. We are very sad to share with you that Moira Swarbrick will be leaving 

Red Hill Field at the end of this term. Moira has worked here for 25 years, working with individual 

pupils in classrooms, as a general member of classroom support staff and most recently as a 

family support worker for all of our children and families. Most of us have only known this school 

with Moira as a part of it and she will be very much missed. Moira has been offered a position 

working with Family Lives – an organisation that we work closely with in school – and we wish her 

the very best in her new role. 

We are delighted to share with you that Kate Bown will be our new Pastoral Support worker. Mrs 

Bown has worked at Red Hill Field since 2019 and has already worked with a wide range of our 

children and across all departments. Mrs Bown is looking forward to beginning her new role in 

January. 

It has been a fabulous end to our longest term with the Festive Forest and our Christmas 

performances. We are so proud of our Foundation Stage children who put on a wonderful 

Christmas nativity concert this week and we are looking forward to seeing Key Stage One perform 

‘Shine Star Shine’ next week. 

Wishing you all a peaceful and restful break when it arrives! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rachel Watts 

Head of School 


